
From: Jack Belcher 
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 6:42 PM EDT 
To: Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com> 
CC: Angela Easterwood <aeasterwood@arlingtonva.us>; Holly Hartell <hhartell@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Arlington County Homeless Initiative 

Thank you Kelley. I will be here next week. I am copying Angela who can find an agreeable time.

 

> On Jul 18, 2018, at 5:32 PM, Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com> wrote:

>

> Jack are you available next week to meet with Faisal?  I was unable to connect you two when he was in

town for ours Public Sector Summit; however, he will be in town next week fora Homeless

Summit/Conference and would love to meet with you and discuss what we are doing in other

cities/counties.  He would also like to understand your initiative and discuss how we may be able to

assist/partner with you on this.  Thoughts??  Do you have time to meet with him next week? He will be in

town Monday-Thursday

>

> Kelley DuBois

> Your Amazon Account Exec

 


